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Port Blair, dated the 30th December, 2021

CIRCULAR

In light of the tentative scheduled visit of VVIP in the isles between
03.01.2022 - 23.01.2022, the Competent Authority is of the view that
the leave of the HoD’s/Sr. Officers/Govt. Officials of A & N
Administration whose services would be required for making various

arrangements for the said visit to postpone after 23.01.2022.

Only emergent situations like medical exigencies etc., during the
aforesaid period shall only be exempted by strictly complying with the
SoP’s stipulated in Administration Order No. 2388 dated 02.11.2021.
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Copy to:-

1. Sr.PS to Lt. Governor, Raj Niwas, Port Blair.
2. Sr.PS to Chief Secretary, A&N Administration, Secretariat.
3. The Director General of Police, A&N Islands for information and

necessary action.
4. The PCCF, ANI, for information and necessary action

5. All Pr. Secretaries/Commr-cum-Secretaries/JS, A & N
Administration.

6. All HODs of A& N Administration for information and necessary
action.

~-7—The Assistant Manager (IT), EDP Cell, Secretariat, to upload this
Circular in the Administration website.
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